
 

 

BATS EDGA and EDGX Exchange Fee Schedule Routing Update 

Effective December 1, 2015 

Overview  
 
Effective Tuesday December 1, 2015, BATS Global Markets will introduce the following routing 
fee change on both the EDGA Exchange and EDGX Exchange, pending filing with the SEC.  
 

Updated Routing Fees  

Orders routed to PSX using a ROUC or ROUE routing strategy (Fee Code K) will be charged 

$.0029/share. 

More Information 

 

Please contact the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions.  We 

appreciate your continued support of BATS and look forward to earning more of your business. 

 

BATS Trade Desk 

913.815.7001 

tradedesk@bats.com 
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